
Dear Tim 
 
When we got the comments from you send, our client found the FCC ID need to 
change. 
So the FCC ID has  been changed from SI5-WUB500A to SI5WUB500A. 
I have been revised the FCC ID for all documents and uploaded to website. 
And the comment has been solved. 
Please check. 
Thanks for your assistance! 
 
Best Regards 
Wendy Liao 
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